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Dear  Review 
 
"We believe that ICANN is fulfilling its responsibilities under the JPA   
with 
the US Department of Commerce. And that as stakeholders we have been a part 
of fulfilling these responsibilities and the accountability of the 
organization to its stakeholders." 
 
"We would like to see a transition as long envisaged, and believe, like the 
Board of ICANN, that the JPA should be concluded, and there should be 
discussion over the coming months before the JPA concludes to define the 
final shape of the organization." 
 
Rudi Daniel 
St Vincent & the Grenadines 
Independent Consultant 
ICT for Development 
www.svgpso.org 
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